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Dear Parent(s),

Making sure a child receives a quality education is one of the most important responsibilities of a parent. There are many things to consider in the process and there are many options out there to explore. Public and private schools abound.

We strongly believe St. Symphorosa School offers not only a quality education, which stimulates the mind, but also offers guidance for the formation of the heart. The academic basics are covered by loyal and caring teachers who want their students to blossom into mature human persons who learn to love and be loved.

At St. Symphorsa School we believe all things are possible with God. We are a community of kindness, love and support that seeks to nurture the inherent gifts that our children possess. We want our school to be a home away from home so that the learning environment is one of family and safety.

Our school is a ministry of the larger parish family, and the Parish of St. Symphorsa & St. Rene Goupil supports the school spiritually and financially. The school does not operate in isolation. Ideally, the parish and school feed each other in ways that draw us closer to the Lord and to each other.

In addition to the basics of math, science, history, language, etc., our students learn about the One who is the Way, and the Truth, and the Life – Jesus the Christ. Faith is a gift and this gift is honored and nurtured by prayer and a sacramental life. By allowing the love of God to flow into and through us, we go out into the world as disciples. The celebration of the Eucharist (Holy Mass) is the center of all we do as a parish and school. 

We invite current and prospective families to view our school and parish not just as a choice, but more as a relationship; a family. We help one another as best we can as we make our pilgrim way through this life to eternal life. We are, indeed, our brother’s and sister’s keeper. We expect mutual commitment. No one walks alone.

Please reach out to us with any questions or concerns. The priests, principal, teachers and staff welcome all inquiries about our parish and school. If you are already a parishioner, great. If not, please contact the parish office and ask to register as a parishioner. If you want to know more about the school, please get in touch with the school office.

Sincerely yours in Christ

Fr. Bob Regan

Pastor

6125 S. Austin Ave., Chicago, IL 60638         773-585-6888         www.stsymphorosa.org
Principal Kathy Berry     -     Asst. Principal Chris Garza     -      Pastor Fr. Robert Regan

[image: image1.png]